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February 7, 2012

Yousef A. Alzalloum, Agt.
A-1Plus, LLC

3027 W. Parnell Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Alzalloum:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 23, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Precious Metal and Gem
Dealer’s license for the premises at 2103 W. North Ave. (“Community Cell & Tobacco™) be
denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon applicant testimony and

aldermanic office testimony.

On Tuesday, February 7, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Precious Metal and Gem
Dealer’s license based upon applicant testimony and aldermanic office testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $50
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

ely,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 111005

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 63202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
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February 7, 2012

Nicole A. Guenther
7201 Elstead Ave.
Greendale, WI 53129

Dear Ms. Guenther:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 23, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a ten
(10) day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 25, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a ten (10) day
suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at
its meeting of Tuesday, February 7, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "D" Bartender license with a ten (10)
day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., February 7, 2012 through midnight, February 16, 2012.

(?ctfully, _ L‘_Q/@’

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipat Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Saleh M. Salem, Agt. Atty. Michael J. Whitcomb and

Sal & Sal Group, LLC Atty. Michael A.I. Whitcomb

4305 W. Tumble Creek Dr. Whitcomb Law LLC

Franklin, WI 53132 633 W. Wisconsin Ave., Suite 510

Milwaukee, W1 53203

Dear Mr. Salem, Atty. Whitcomb, and Atty. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 23, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern license be renewed and the Tavern
Dance license not be renewed, based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony, for the premises
at 430 S. 2™ St. (“Loft Ultra Lounge™)

On January 25, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for Class “B”
Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses in which the Committee recommended that the Class “B” Tavern
license be renewed and the Tavern Dance license not be renewed based upon the police report and
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider
the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 7, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were
advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections
to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern license and not renew the
Tavern Dance based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council
action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Jatinder Singh, Agt. Atty. Jeffrey J. Guerard
Pick N Choose, Inc. Ahmad & Guerard, LLP
6305 S. 20" St., #18 4915 S. Howell Ave., Suite 300
Oak Creek, WI 53154 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Singh and Atty. Guerard:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 23, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “A” Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer’s license
for the premises at 1904 W. State St. (“Pick N Choose Grocery™) not be renewed based upon the police
report and aldermanic objections.

On January 25, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Class “A”
Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be
renewed based upon the police report and aldermanic objections. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 7, 2012,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East
Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not
appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “A” Fermented Malt Beverage
Retailer’s license based upon the police report and aldermanic objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council
action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hali « Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 7, 2012

Gerardo M. Ramirez-Martinez
3047 S. 8™ St.
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Ramirez-Martinez:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 23, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a ten
(10) day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 25, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a ten (10) day
suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at
its meeting of Tuesday, February 7, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "D" Bartender license with a ten (10)
day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., February 7, 2012 through midnight, February 16, 2012.

W

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



